
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  

 
2018 Stewardship Report 

 
Week 6 Current Week YTD 

Giving 02/11/18 $  2,913.00 $  18,759.92 

RQD for Budget $  3,675.00 $  22,050.00 

Excess/(Deficit)    $  (762.00)     $  (3,290.08) 

 

Oak Grove Baptist Church 
 

Pastor - Bro. Dale B. Taylor 
270-350-2154  dalebtaylor@yahoo.com 

 

Website: www.oakgrovebaptistchurch.com 
Facebook: Oak Grove Baptist Church & Oak Grove Baptist Church Youth/Children 

February 18, 2018 
                         You can see Oak Grove 
                                  Baptist Church sermons  
                                  on our YouTube channel. 
Just go to the Oak Grove Baptist Church 
Facebook page and click on the link that will be 
posted for the sermons. You can also find a link 
on the Oak Grove Baptist Church website: 
OakGroveBaptistChurch.com 

The Taylor Family 
Nathanael, Bernice, Pastor Dale, Joshua 

 
Buffalo Lick  

Baptist 
Church 

 

    

 
 

None this week 

 

18 – Gauge Wade                              
20 – Steve Johnson 
        Maddie Smith 
21 – Sydney Bryant 
24 – Kim Watkins 

 
For Church 
Announcements 
and Weather 
Notifications 
please text 
@ogbcky to phone 
number 81010. 

 

Then Jesus spoke to them again, saying,  
 

“I AM THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD. 

HE WHO FOLLOWS ME SHALL NOT 

WALK IN DARKNESS, BUT HAVE 

THE LIGHT OF LIFE.”     

                                              John 8:12 



 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

CHURCH CALENDAR 
 

Today 
 

9:00am – Sunday School 
10:00am – Morning Worship Service 

4:30pm – Choir Rehearsal 
5:00pm – Discipleship Training 

6:00 – Evening Worship at Pleasant Hill 
 

STAFF 
Dale B. Taylor, Pastor     
Daniel Colley, Interim Music Director  
Orville Herndon, Sunday School Director       
Scotty Hampton, Youth Director  
Kathy McCraw, Discipleship Training Director  
Martha Davis, Organist /Jan Oakley, Pianist   
Dorothy Dannelly, Bulletins (drdannelly@gmail.com) 

Missionary Moments 
Call to Worship      Let it rise 
Hymn                      There is power in the blood       132 
Hymn                       Praise Him, Praise Him!            227  
Tithes and Offering         
Sermon in a Sack                                    Linda Tribble 
Special                                                                 Choir 
Message           
Scripture                                              Bro. Dale Taylor                        
Invitation Hymn      Jesus paid it all                        134  
Announcements               
Benediction        Jesus, name above all names      All 
             

 

Discipleship Training – 5:00pm 
Evening Worship – 6:00pm 

We will move our evening service over to Pleasant Hill 
Baptist Church. Fellowship Meal after service. 

Sunday School – 9:00am 
Morning Worship Service – 10:00am 

OUR VISION STATEMENT: 
Make a difference in our world by winning folks to Christ, while 

teaching them the Word of God, and training them in the ministry 
of reaching others for Christ.                         (Matthew 28:19-20) 

 

Tonight 
 

Oak Grove will be worshipping at Pleasant Hill Baptist Church 
in the evening service. They will host a potluck meal after the 
service down in their fellowship hall.  
 
"The Way" Christian Youth Center, will be hosting a "Second 
Chance Prom" on Saturday February 24th, for Adults to have fun. 
It will start with a sumptuous meal at 6:00pm catered by Hancock's 
Neighborhood Market. Ticket cost per person is $15 which includes 
the meal (with delicious Valentine themed dessert), karaoke music 
from the 50's-80's, dancing opportunities, etc. A photographer will 
be on hand to record memories. A King and Queen will be elected 
by attendees. Formal or casual dress is perfect. Couples and singles 
are welcome. Tickets can be purchased, until Tuesday the 20th,  by 
contacting Jan Oakley in the Cadiz Baptist Office, 522-6003, Martha 
Davis, 498-1147, or Becky Freeman, 350-2023. 
 
Sunday, February 25th – We will be having a potluck meal in honor 
of the Taylor Family after morning worship service. We want to wish 
them happiness and success in their future and thank them for their 
service at OGBC. We will miss all of you so much! 
 

Anyone interested in serving on the church security 
team, please see Scotty Hampton. 

 

Opportunities This Week and Beyond 

Ministry Items we’re collecting this month 
 

February – Toothbrush/Tooth Paste  
                Baby Wipes 

 


